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KILSYTH SCHOOL HUBS
Dear Parent/Carer,
The provision of school and childcare support in Kilsyth is to enable you, as a key worker, to continue your essential role during this health crisis. 
As this emergency situation unfolds, it has impacted on a number of services and providers in the early learning and childcare sector. North Lanarkshire Council will adapt its service to ensure that support is provided to key workers across seven days. 
As a result, and to accommodate for early years’ provision, from Monday 30 March 2020 the school hub will change location as outlined below:
FOR KILSYTH – From Kilsyth Academy to St Patrick’s Primary School, Backbrae Street, G65 0NA 
I am sure you will agree that this will assist those keyworkers that require childcare for children under five years of age. 
The council is looking to augment this support from next week and details will be updated on our dedicated webpage in the ‘key workers’ section which can be found at northlanarkshire.gov.uk/coronavirus.
I understand that the change in venue may cause an inconvenience but we are aiming to adapt to this fast-changing situation as best we can, while providing quality support for key workers. 
I will continue to monitor demand for this service at each hub and may adjust as appropriate but will update our web page with information with any changes as we move on.

Yours sincerely

Gerard McLaughlin
Head of Education and Families (North)


